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Love, Black History, and Random Acts of Kindness is in the Air 

 
 

February at a Glance 
Looking forward to a Fabulous February in the Tigers Den.  With the 

inclement weather hopefully behind us, we are back on track to Greatness at 

Cascade Elementary School.  All scholars need to be in school each day of 

this month because February is another short month with so many great 

opportunities ahead.  The academic focus for our school is increasing 

academic vocabulary to ensure that our scholars comprehend the information 

that they are presented in all content areas.  We hope that you take the time 

too to build vocabulary when students are home with you as well.  We will 

celebrate the past, present, and future of Black Americans this month.  Our 

culminating program will be held on February 28, 2025 at 9:00AM in our 

gymnasium.  We invite parents to attend.   

 

We are pleased to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair will be returning 

during the first week of February.  Students will come home with several new 

books that are free of charge as a result of a grant that the school received.  

We encourage you to read with your scholars to help them become stronger 

readers at home when the books arrive.   

 

Due to the inclement weather, we decided to move this year’s Sneaker Ball to 

Friday, March 7th.  A flyer with details should be attached to this newsletter.  

This event has been Cascade’s premier family engagement event in year’s 

past.  We hope that this year will be even more spectacular for families that 

participate. 

 

In Conclusion 

It is great to be back in school.  February is a critical month as it is the last 

month before many of our scholars take the final MAP Growth Assessment 

for this school year.  The staff is ready to end the year with Extreme 

Excellence.  We need you and your scholar to be onboard this “Excellence 

Train” as well.  Please check our website for updates and I look forward to 

seeing each of you throughout the month. 

 

Yours Truly, 
 

 

Ms. Tiffany Momon, Principal 

tmomon@atlanta.k12.ga.us  

(404)802-8100 
 

  

 

Important Reminders 
 

Feb. 3-13 Write Score Assessment 
 

Feb. 3 School Counselor Appreciation 

Week 
 

Feb. 3-7 Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Feb. 7 Attendance Weekly Reward (Play-

Dough) 
 

Feb. 7 Debate Tournament 
 

Feb. 14 Jr. Beta Induction @ 10 am 
 

Feb. 14 Attendance Weekly Reward (Pick 

Your Prize) 
 

Feb. 14-20 International Random Acts of 

Kindness Week 
 

Feb. 17-21 Winter Break (no school for 

students) 
 

Feb. 25 APS Social Studies Fair 
 

Feb. 27 SOTM Celebration @ 1:30 pm 
 

Feb. 28 Black History Program @ 9 am 
 

Feb. 28 Attendance Weekly Reward (Jump 

Party) 
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“Growing from Good 
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